Dear Sir or Madam,

We have been contacted by a patient requesting a doctor’s prescription to allow medication to be administered to a child in your care.  

Schools or nurseries are able to administer medication without the need of a GP prescription or letter and we would draw your attention to the new National Care Standards for Early Education and Childcare Up to the Age of 16, and its section on Health and Wellbeing.   In this part of the document Standard 3 is detailed and, most notably, the standard’s bullet point 6 which states “You can be confident that the service has a clear policy and guidelines on the use, storage and administration of medication and that staff are suitably trained to carry these out.  The service makes sure that written consent is given by parents and carers for the use or administration of medication provided by them”.

There is therefore no need for a GP prescription or letter to allow the administration of medicines and written consent from the parent or carer is all that is required in these circumstances.  As such requests for letters/prescriptions take up valuable GP time unnecessarily, can we please ask that you therefore review and amend your policies accordingly.

Yours faithfully,

